



Anchored in excellence

1st December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

PRIMARY ACADEMY

Many thanks for your continued support of the Academy throughout this term.

As we are quickly drawing to the close of the Autumn Term, it is important for us to reflect on where the Academy is working positively, and where there can be developments.

With this in mind, and as the Academy plans the continued journey through Spring 2024 into the summer term with a new Principal in post, we are keen to have your feedback on the work of the Academy.

At Ormiston Cliff Park Primary Academy, we strive to provide a high-quality education every single day for your children. Our partnership together is vital in providing the best we can for our Academy community.

We have set up an online questionnaire for parents and carers to complete. We would be grateful if you could take a few minutes to share your thoughts. The questionnaire opens on Monday 4th December 2023 and needs to be completed by Friday 15th December.

Please access the questionnaire using the following link:

https://forms.office.com/e/stErM7iY6V

or if you would prefer to access this via the QR code:

Many thanks for your feedback.

Yours sincerely



Mr PJ Reid Assistant Principal



